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UNIVERSITY OF IBADAN 

 

PURCHASE OF GENERAL STUDIES TEXTBOOKS 

 
At a meeting between Management and the Executive Committee of the Students’ 

Union held on Wednesday 17 July, 2024, Management resolved that purchase of GES 

textbooks should not be a precondition for registration for the courses. 

 

It was also resolved that the purchase of the textbooks should be optional. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

G.O. Saliu, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA 

Registrar and Secretary to Council 

  

 


